From: Allen, Meredith
Sent: 1/30/2012 9:25:28 PM

To: Lee, Rebecca Tsai-Wet (rebecca.lee@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Schwartz, Andrew'
(andrew.schwartz@cpuc.ca.gov); Langton, Adam (adam langton@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:
Bcec:
Subject: CONFIDENTIAL: PGE GHG RFO

CONFIDENTIAL

All,

Attached are slides that we recently shared with ARB regarding PG&E's GHG RFO. We plan to issue
on Feb. 1. The overall schedule is on the last slide.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Meredith
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